
From: McDowell, Jim - DOT <Jim.McDowell@dot.wi.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 11:40 AM 
To: Paula Vandehey <Paula.Vandehey@Appleton.org> 
Cc: Mike Frodl <Mike.Frodl@fahrnerasphalt.com>; Roloff, Randy R. <Randy.Roloff@outagamie.org>; 
Rades, Brady P - DOT <Brady.Rades@dot.wi.gov> 
Subject: June 14th Noise variance  
 
Paula, 
We will be looking to perform an epoxy overlay on the Skyline Bridge starting June 14th -June 30th 
Monday-Thurs.  I did add a few extra days in the schedule as this work is very weather dependent.  
We would like to begin at 5:30am each morning due to the longer daylight but we will plan on being 
done each day at 8:00pm.   If we are not able to get the variance this will most likely add 3-4days to the 
process which will also increase the cost. 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks, Jim. 
 

Jim McDowell 
Jim W McDowell 
Engineering Specialist Adv 2 Bridge Maintenance 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation 
NorthEast Region 
Office (920)-492-7720 
Mobile (920)-360-5792 
wisconsindot.gov 
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